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The Friends of Western Grove have raised $140,000 in private donations.  This sum 
appears to be enough to finish all of the requirements of the Park.  The Park is 
scheduled to open after Labor Day, and there will be an official opening event in 
September.  We do not have the exact date yet from Parks. 
 
I want to thank the Friends Committee, Diane Kartalia, Lyric Winik, Nina  
Bang- Jensen, Virginia Leachman, Peter Yeo, Susie Eig, and Jay Treadwell. 
 
I also want to thank you, the Board of Managers, for your critical support of this 
project.  Much thanks also goes to Shana and Ellen, and the CCV staff. 
 
 


